WE ARE ASKING FOR YOUR HELP!

Fall Creek Museum Expansion Project

The museum in Fall Creek’s Randall Park, located on Lincoln Avenue, has been home to
the historical society since its construction in 1976. Currently, the museum houses and
displays historical artifacts depicting the early years, the residents, and the history of daily
life in the Fall Creek area. We need to continue preserving the treasures of the Fall Creek
area, including equipment and tools our ancestors used, documents, journals, photographs,
family histories, and old school records. Many of these items are already shared with the
community at the museum, but we are running out of display and storage areas. The histor-
ical society is beginning a fund drive to build an addition onto the main museum building.
The addition would include a small meeting/work room, bathroom, and much-needed
storage and display areas. A photo of the existing museum building and the proposed floor
plan for the addition are shown above. A larger drawing of the floor plan is also on display at the museum and may be seen upon request.

Our expansion project plans to raise $90,000 in the next three years for construction.

Please consider making a donation to the Fall Creek Museum Expansion Project. The Fall Creek Historical Society is a nonprofit organiza-
tion and all donations are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. Although any and all donations will be gladly accepted and much
appreciated, recognition will be given for the following levels of contributions:

Friend $100-249 @ Pioneer $250-499 @ Settler $500-999 @ Homesteader $1,000-2,999 @ Historian $3,000+

Become a donor and participate in “Preserving the Heritage of the Fall Creek Valley.” Please complete and return the lower
portion with your check made out to:
Fall Creek Museum Expansion Project
P O Box 161
Fall Creek WI 54742-0161
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